
 

 
March 13, 2018 

 
Dear Families, 
 
Sign-ups for our BOCES Driver’s Education Program will begin next month.  The 
program will include two sessions.  The first will begin June 25 and end on July 17th.  
The second will begin on July 19th and end on August 9th.  Interested students may 
sign-up for one or the other.  There are 24 positions in each session.  Sign-ups will 
take place in the High School Guidance Office from 7:30 a.m.  – 3:45 p.m. in person.  
 
 The schedule is as follows. 
 
April 9-13:  Juniors and any Seniors who will not graduate in June 2018  
April 16-20:  Sophomores and anyone from the above groups who missed their 
scheduled time 
April 23-27:  Freshmen and anyone from the above groups who missed their 
scheduled time 
 
Sign-ups will be on a first come, first serve basis.  Special accommodations will not be 
made for students partaking in other summer activities; this includes athletics, 
camps and vacations. 
To be eligible to sign-up, students must be sixteen or older, and possess a driving 
permit on the day before the first class.  Students can sign-up themselves, or it can be 
done by a parent or legal guardian.  Also, please remember there is no school 
provided transportation to or from Driver’s Education. 
Upon signing-up, an information letter and permission form will be issued.  The 
permission form and non-refundable payment of $135 must be received in the High 
School Guidance Office by Friday,  May 11th in order for students to be registered.  If 
either of these requirements is not met, the student will be dropped and the resulting 
open position will be offered to students from the waiting list. 
 
Thank you for your attention to these details.  If you have any questions, please 
contact our Guidance Office Secretary, Mary Gergel, at 375-6600 x 2105. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Cory Pecorella 
Middle/High School Principal 

  
 

 

 

 


